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April 21, 2025

Prof. Wei CHEN

Environmental Science and Engineering, Nankai University

38 Tongyan Rd., Haihe Educational Park, Tianjin 300350, China
Tel.: + 86-22-23501117

Email: chenwei@nankai.edu.cn

Dear Professor Chen,

On behalf of JEOL USA, Inc., it is our great pleasure to invite you to visit our headquarters in Peabody,
MA, on May 29-30, 2025. During your visit to our core facility, you will have the opportunity to explore
the latest technologies, including Nuclear Magnetic Resonance (NMR), Transmission Electron
Microscopy (TEM), and Mass Spectrometry (MS) systems. As part of your visit, we will also discuss
recent developments in mass spectrometry for emerging pollutant analysis, as well as explore future
collaborative opportunities in environmental research.

In addition, we warmly invite you to attend our annual scientific expo and customer events in Baltimore,
Maryland, on May 31, 2025. We would be honored to host you at our hospitality suite, workshops, and
presentations-an excellent opportunity to connect with peers from around the world.

As a global leader in scientific instrumentation, JEOL USA is committed to fostering international
academic collaboration in analytical technologies. This invited visit is intended to promote knowledge
exchange between Nankai University and JEOL USA in the field of environmental pollution research,
with a particular focus on artificial intelligence-driven mass spectrometry analysis. We believe this
collaboration will significantly contribute to advancements in technological innovation.

Please let us know if these dates are convenient, we will be happy to plan accordingly.
We look forward to welcoming you!

Robert B. Cody, Ph.D,,
Principal Scientist
JEOL USA, Inc.

Phone: +1 978-535-5900 ext. 2396
E-mail: cody@jeol.com

Sincerely,

JEOL USA, Inc., 11 Dearborn Rd., Peabody MA 01960 USA
Phone: +1 978-535-5900, Website: www.jeol.com
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Re: Professor Wei Chen
Nankai University
38 Tongyan Rd.
Tianjin Tianjin, 300350
China

To whom it may concern:

The Gordon Research Conferences (GRC) is a non-profit, educational organization that has served the scientific community
since 1931 with the mission to provide an international forum for the presentation and discussion of frontier research in the
biological, chemical, physical and engineering sciences and their interfaces. GRC currently manages over 800 different ongoing
conferences and seminars. Gordon Research Conferences are embraced by the mainstream scientific community as the
leading forum for the presentation of research at the frontiers of science and the place to build relationships with leading
scientists in their field from around the world. Complete information concerning the Gordon Research Conferences can be
found at www.grc.org.

Professor Wei Chen from the Nankai University has been invited to serve as a speaker at the 2025 Meeting of
Environmental Nanotechnology, a highly prestigious Conference, which will be held at Grand Summit Hotel at Sunday River
in Newry, Maine United States from 6/1/2025 - 6/6/2025. The chair of this Gordon Research Conference is enthusiastic
about Professor Wei Chen's participation at the meeting, which is highly anticipated by the entire community.

The Environmental Nanotechnology GRC is a premier, international scientific conference focused on advancing the frontiers
of science through the presentation of cutting-edge and unpublished research, prioritizing time for discussion after each
talk and fostering informal interactions among scientists of all career stages. The conference program includes a diverse
range of speakers and discussion leaders from institutions and organizations worldwide, concentrating on the latest
developments in the field. The conference is five days long and held in a remote location to increase the sense of
camaraderie and create scientific communities, with lasting collaborations and friendships. In addition to premier talks, the
conference has designated time for poster sessions from individuals of all career stages, and afternoon free time and
communal meals allow for informal networking opportunities with leaders in the field.

It is my understanding that Professor Wei Chen will need a visa to attend this meeting; any assistance you can provide to
facilitate this process will be greatly appreciated.

If I can be of any further help, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Nancy Ryan Gray, Ph.D.

President and Chief Executive Officer
Gordon Research Conferences

Sincerely yours,


https://www.grc.org/

